
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

Happy New Year to you all, we hope you all managed to have a fabulous time 
with your families over the Christmas break.  It's wonderful to have everyone 
back in school this week to start our Spring Term.  The children have immersed 
themselves straight away in their learning and we look forward to seeing just 
what they can achieve this term. We are expecting some very cold weather next 
week, so make sure you all wrap up warm and have safe journeys into school. 
The gate will be open until 9:15am every morning next week, so please just take 
your time. Have a lovely weekend!   

Dinner money please make sure your child’s dinner money is up to date. Thank you.  

Bluebirds Invoices Autumn term balance’s are available to pay and outstanding balance's for the 2022/23 
academic year have been sent home. Please make payment on Mychildatschool app, If you have any queries 
please contact the school office in January. 

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor we are looking to recruit 2 casual lunchtime supervisors to join our friendly team. 
If you are interested in the position please contact the school office for more information.  

Dol-y-Moch – Year 6 Residential Trip This Academic School Year our Dol-y-Moch visit for the children in Year 6 
will be taking place from Monday 19th February 2024 to Friday 23rd February 2024. This is a unique opportunity 
for your child to take part in many outdoor adventures such as kayaking, climbing, abseiling, mountaineering 
and orienteering as well as learning about the natural environment in the heart of Snowdonia’s National Park. 
The cost of the visit is subsidised, with school covering half the cost of the visit. This year the cost to parents 
for the trip will be £180.00. In instances where a child changes their mind and no longer wishes to go, we 
cannot guarantee that the school will be able to refund any payments made and you may have to pay the full 
amount including the school’s contribution. The trip will need to be paid in full by Monday 22nd January 2023 
at the very latest. via the ‘My Child At School’ online payment system. 

Have a great weekend  

 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 
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Monday – Trampolining - KS2 - Outside agency - meet in hall 
Tuesday  – Football - Years 1 & 2 – Mr Johnson - meet in hall 
Wednesday - Nerf Wars - KS2 - Outside agency - meet in hall 
Thursday- Girl's Football - KS2 – Mr Knight - Meet in Y3 clock room 
Friday – No club’s 
  
 
Starting week beginning 8th Jan and ending week beginning 5th Feb 24.  



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

New year, new chances, 
same dreams, fresh starts 

Year 1 The little mermaid book by Disney recommended by Reeva G  

Year 2 The Jolly Postman by Janet Ahlberg books recommended by Noah 

Year 3 Margaret and the great Titanic by Ellen White recommended by Robyn  

Year 4 Fairy dust by Enid Blyton recommended by Fara A  

Year 5 Golden Goal by Dan Freedman recommended by Layla G B 

Year 6 Roman Mysteries by Caroline Lawrence recommended by Hannah 

Attendance  

Week 18th — 22nd 
December 2023 

Highest  Mr Kates Year 3 
class 99.21% Attendance. 

      Whole school 95.82%! 

Our school percentage is 
above the National 

average 

 

Stas S Year 6                      Toby F Reception 

Gabriel C-K Year 1                Jude A Year 5 

Ella S Nursery                     Felicity L Reception 

Dineo S Nursery                  Tyler M Year 6 

Thomas S Year 3                  Primmie M Year 1   



Some of our fabulous 
Year 6 children helped 
to create a fantastic 
backdrop for our new 
Theme: River deep, 
mountain high! Thank 
you to all who helped - 
we are sure you are 
going to enjoy the new 
learning - especially 
with Dol-y-Moch on the 
horizon! 

Year 5 
practically 
explored the 
effects of 
inertia and 
gravity in their 
science lesson 
this week.  

Year 1 have been looking at past and present tense verbs. We noticed that a lot of past tense 
verbs have -ed on the end so they were easier ones to spot.  

Earlier this week we went on a winter walk and 
built houses out of sticks. The next day we found 
our houses had been destroyed. As detectives we 
looked at all the evidence and decided it must be a 
big bad pig, just like in the story we are reading, 
The Three Little Wolves and the Big Bad Pig. Great 
work Year 2 detectives!  

Celebrating our week  

This week, Year 3 have 
been learning how to 
recognise, recall and spell 
ten different colours in 
French. 

This week, Year 4 have ended their 
Tudor topic by learning all about the 
Spanish Armada. They started to create 
pastel artwork inspired by the historic 
event.  

This week in       
Reception we have 
been thinking about 
Growth Mindset and 
we read The Koala 
who could. The chil-
dren have enjoyed 
painting their own 
jungle animals with 
the paint sticks and 
thinking about what 
they couldn't do but 
now they can. 

In Nursery we have been helping the children settle back into 
Nursery. They have enjoyed being customers and shop assistants in 
our fruit and vegetable shop. 


